



## Dear Parents/Carers,

During the summer holiday I am travelling to Uganda for a 2-week mission trip with the charity, Mission Direct. Whilst out there I will be working in a school as well as helping to build a new nursery classroom. Uganda has a nation-wide problem with both poverty, orphaned children and HIV. Sadly, due to these factors around 50% of the population are under the age of 15. As well as raising money I would like to take out school shoes to give to the children, who currently walk to school either barefoot or in shoes that are falling apart.

Would you be able to help? Please bring in any old school shoes/ plimsoles that you no longer need to Bransgore School Office by the end of term or to Bransgore Community Church at any time before the 10<sup>th</sup> August. All shoes need to be in good/used condition. Whatever you can bring in would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you, Kiera Pitcaithley (sister of Harry Tharme, Yr 3)



